
CITY OF APPLE VALLEY, MINNESOTA 

ANNUAL DISCLOSURE OF TAX INCREMENT DISTRICTS 
FOR THE YEAR ENDED DECEMBER 31, 2023

(MINNESOTA STATUTES, SECTION 469.175(5)

Additional information regarding each district may be obtained from:
Ron Hedberg, Finance Director

City of Apple Valley
7100 147th St. W.

Apple Valley, MN  55124
952-953-2540

Ron.Hedberg@AppleValleyMN.gov
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